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06.03.25 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that we have planned a trip to SS Great Britain on Monday, 
24th March. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to explore history and 
engineering through this iconic ship. 

We will be leaving school after morning registration and will return before the end of 
the school day. Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch and a water bottle for 
the trip. They should wear their school uniform, but trainers are fine for comfort. 

The cost of the trip is £13.40 per child. Please make payment via ParentPay by 17th 
March. 

Thank you for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch. 

Best regards, 

Mrs Muckley & Mr Torrible 
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